Walking in Victory

TESTIMONY

Romans 8:28 (New International Version, ©2010)

And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him, who®
have been called according to his purpose.

The Men’s Retreat was held October 22-24, 2010. This was a three day retreat at the
Faholo Center in Grass Lake MIl. Many were touched, and lives changed at this event.
The Women’s Retreat was held November 6, 2010 at Zion church in Troy, MI. This
event blessed many women and prayers were answered. The women were asked to
cast their worries on a balloon and cast it toward the heavens as a way of releasing
their problems to God.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

We are looking forward to all the events and gatherings that are being planned for 2011.
It is important that we all participate and work together for the good of the Lord and our
ministry. Please let the office know of upcoming events as they are planned so the we
may put them on our website and work with you and your groups.

Matthew 18:20 (New International Version 1984, ©1984)

For where two or three come together in my name, there am | with them.”

PRAISE REPORTS:

| am grateful and abundantly blessed to have attended the annual Praise fest this year
on November 23, 2010 at the Metropolitan Baptist church. And to see district officers
and people with a range of clean from 30 to 3 days come together and celebrate our
redeeming and liberating Christ was a moving experience. Just as drug and alcohol
addictions cross every strata, culture, class, race, and gender bringing with it sickness,
institutions, and death; recovery made possible by Christ brings wellness, voluntary
memberships, and life.

i am a member of the Lighthouse Alcoholics for Christ meetings and we are the new
kids on the block just starting in July of this year 2010. We ask for your prayers as we
seek to be a lighthouse to those who have lost their way on the storm tossed sea of life
and are shipwrecked by addictions to find safe harbor and refuge in Jesus Christ. we
are grateful for those who helped us in the initial formation of the group; Jesse
Washington, John Davis, and Mike Riley. Brother C. L. Peete and Sister Rhonda Peete
are providing the group with excellent leadership and are good stewards over the work
god has committed to their hands. We look forward to the men’s retreat 2011 and praise
fest. Remember only what you do for Christ will last.

This praise report was sent by: gregory lindsey


http://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Rom%208:28&version=NIV#fen-NIV-28145a#fen-NIV-28145a

After being laid-off from work 3 times in the last 3 years., I'm back to work. This time i
was out of work for 11 months. My former company called me back!

Praise the Lord

This praise report was sent by: Steve Luma- Dearborn Heightsts Table Leader

PREVIOUS EVENTS:
In September the East side Dinner was held in Madison Heights.

The East Side dinner was great fellowship of 44 men and women. Vice President Chris
McAskin spoke about getting back to the harvest field of AA & NA! Thanks to all who
participated and | hope & pray that more are looking forward to future dinners as well!
Praise the lord!

This praise report was sent by: Dennis Ballor

PRAYER REQUESTS:

We are grateful for all the Lord does in our lives. You may call the National Office with
any special needs or prayer requests. Tammy will be happy to pray with you, and pass
your requests on.



